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BINTULU PORT AUTHORITY 

 

 

 
 

 

 PORT NOTICE 
 

BINTULU PORT NOTICE  

No. 11 of 2022 

Date: 27 May 2022 

 

To: Importers/Consignees, Shipping Lines/Shipping Agents/Non-Vessel 

Owning Common Carrier, Forwarding Agents/ Freight Forwarding 

 

Applicable to :  This notice is brought to the attention of and not limited to 

ship manager/owner, agent, master and officer, crew of 

ships, terminal operator and port operator. 
 

 

NOTICE FOR COLLECTION OF CONTAINER DEPOSIT 

 

 

1. The Ministry of Transport Malaysia urges Importers/Consignees, 

Shipping Lines/Shipping Agents/Non-Vessel Owning Common Carrier 

(NVOCC), Forwarding Agents/ Freight Forwarding to adhere to 

decisions made by National Logistics Task Force, which are as follows: 

 

i. Shipping Lines/Agents/NVOCCs have to observe three (3) 

alternatives for container deposit in Malaysia: 

 

a. Non Cheque Deposit (NCD) Scheme; or 

 

b. Container Ledger Account (CLA); or 

 

c. iCargo+ 

 

ii. All parties that have subscribed to either one of the three (3) 

alternatives mentioned shall be exempted for container 

deposit. 

 

2. In that regards, Bintulu Port Authority agrees that all port users may 

choose any of the said alternatives in accordance to their operational 

needs. 
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3. Enclosed is the letter from YB Minister of Transport Malaysia dated 23 

September 2020 for your reference.  

 

 

 

 

Above notice is enforced with immediate effect until further notice. 

 

Bintulu Port Authority 

 


